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Welcome to the Southington Public Schools Website! 

 

This website is designed to provide you with important and timely 

information about the activities, programs and services offered in 

the Southington Public Schools.  Our home page displays tabs for 

basic information required by parents including bus routes, lunch 

menus, and school registration among other topics of interest. You 

will find contact information for all school personnel and a 

directory of staff.  Contact information for Board of Education 

members is found on the Board of Education tab along with all 

Board of Education Policies and meeting agendas and minutes. 

 

The adopted school calendar may be found on the website as well 

as an events calendar which includes daily activities such as PTO 

meetings, book fairs or student performances.  Each department 

within the district in represented and each school is represented 

with a school specific page. Southington High School, John F. 

Kennedy Middle School and Joseph A. DePaolo Middle School 

offer individual academic department information. 

 

The Southington Public School District values high expectations 

and excellence in every facet of the organization.  Our primary 

objective is to prepare the young people of this community to be 

healthy, active and productive members of our society.  We invite 

your partnership in this endeavor and value your input. 
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Timothy F. Connellan 

Superintendent of Schools  

 

 


